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Andrew MacFaul

From: Kingsnorth , David [David.Kingsnorth @orr.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 20 August 2004 11:53

To: Andrew MacFaul

Subject: Ofgem's three year strategy 2004-08

Andy, thank you for including the ORR in the consultation on your three year strategy 2005-08. Whilst we have
no comments on the specific issues raised in your letter of the 5th August, we do however recognise the
challenging agenda faced by ofgem along with other regulatory bodies over the coming years. The ORR
appreciated the opportunity to consider your plan as it does with those of other regulators. They are always

useful as part of the research process in the development of our own plan, its priorities and outputs. Regard
David Kingsnorth



